
Proposal 

Response to the RFI from the City of San Jose on Airport Connector and Stevens Creek Line RFI 
September 30, 2019

From 4Dialog AB Sweden – The UIDC Project

Topic: UIDC student contest as a part of the work for the Airport connector

The Urban International Design Contest (UIDC) is a student design competition involving 
cities, universities, and local sponsors. The purpose of UIDC is to empower students to 
educate, inspire and motivate important stakeholders to design and visualize how new 
modes of sustainable public transit can be utilized in the urban environment.

We propose the following:

Students from all over the world are already working on design and solutions very similar 
for what this RFI is about. They use modern digital transit technology in conjunction with 
traditional studies and reports.

We suggest that the City of San Jose uses the UIDC project and team up with several 
groups of students to create a communication between stakeholders and evaluate different 
options – one team makes a demo for one solution, another for a second option etcetera. 
Please see examples what has been done in the past in cities such as Washington DC, 
Jacksonville, Stockholm, Perth (Australia), Ithaca NY, Las Vegas and many other.

Christer Lindstrom
Project manager, UIDC project
christer@4dialog.com

Links:

https://uidcproject.com/ 
https://uidcproject.com/previous-submissions/ 

mailto:christer@4dialog.com
https://uidcproject.com/previous-submissions/
https://uidcproject.com/

